
03rd of May

This term has been progressing well. It’s 
remarkable to see our students maintaining 
high academic standards in their year 
groups while rehearsing for the production.

During the Vesak assembly, children from Year 1 and Year 2 sang two beautiful 
Bakthi Gee. Their heartfelt performance, accompanied by the Junior Section, 
added a special touch to the celebration of this special occasion.

22nd of MayVESAK ASSEMBLY



31st of May

Students of  Year 1 and 2 present, “The Pied Piper”- a musical adaptation based on 
the well-known story of the Pied Piper of Hamelin. The play comprises diverse 
characters, toe-tapping music, and a bunch of singing rats who will definitely keep 
you entertained! It will be staged on the 13th and 14th  of June in the auditorium.  
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